
CWPC meeting 11th December 2023 

 

On Demand Bus Service 

During their full council meeting in October Calne Town Council (CTC) made the following resolution;  

It was proposed by Cllr Fisher,  seconded by Cllr Pearce-Kearney and UNANIMOUSLY 

RESOLVED  to endorse support  for consideration of on demand bus offer alongside scheduled 

services for Calne and Calne Without and to seek partners and submit this recommendation to 

the Wiltshire Bus Review. 

 

For background here is some information on a similar scheme that has been launched in Pewsey. 

Council launches brand new on-demand bus service - with more services to follow - Wiltshire Council 

 

CTC have since been in contact to request if this is something that CWPC councillors would be 

interested in working alongside CTC on this proposal.  

Recommendation;  

1)That council consider if they support the proposal for an on demand bus service for Calne and 

Calne Without.  

2)If the council supports the proposal that a representative is nominated to represent CWPC at 

meetings on this matter.  

 

 

Katherine Checchia 

Parish Clerk  

December 5th 2023  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/news/council-launches-new-on-demand-bus-service-more-services-to-follow


 

 



 


